
Lady Lane Park School &
Nursery
The Bulletin: Friday 17th January 2025

Dear Parents

Thank goodness this week has been a little more settled with the weather this
week! It has been good to have most of our children back in school and ready to
learn.

We ended last week with the Snow White Pantomime, thank you to The Friends’
of Lady Lane Park School, who, as always, funded this treat to celebrate the
school’s birthday. It was lovely to see our pupils dressed up in their fantastic
costumes, thank you for the effort you all put in at home.

Congratulations are in order for our L.A.M.D.A pupils: Teddie, Bertie, Hamiyah,
Imaan, Arnie & Tabitha who have all been awarded a Distinction in their recent
exams.  Mrs Druett-Arundale is extremely proud of all her pupils, who have all
been working so hard to achieve a distinction.  Well done to them all, what a
fantastic achievement for our pupils.

In staffing news, I am delighted to announce that Miss Hemsworth has been
awarded her Level 3 Early Years Educator qualification. We are all proud of Miss
Hemswoth, who has been working so hard on her course whilst also working full-
time with our children.  

Today, Bobby (UVI) & Isabelle (LVI) are representing Lady Lane Park in the first
workshop in the ‘Song for Bingley’ initiative.  The other schools involved are:
Myrtle Park, St Joseph's, Trinity All Saints, Priestthorpe, Crossflatts & Eldwick. The
aim of the project is to create a unique Song For Bingley, encouraging local spirit
and community collaboration - we look forward to hearing the finished piece.

Good luck to the children who are running in the cross-country championship
finals next week, we will all be cheering you on from school. Thank you to Mr
Jarman for organising and taking the children to the races.

We are looking forward to seeing Form 4 perform in their assembly next
Wednesday and hope that you can make it if you have a child in the assembly.  
There will be refreshments available and you can come up to the hall after drop
off and have a coffee whilst you wait.

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Arnold & The Team



Thank you for everyone who
sent in their resolutions! If

you didn't, why don't you
think of one for yourself?

Learn my 13 times table.

To eat 30 plants a week 🍎🍏🍋🍇🍋‍🟩🍒🍓🥥🍑
🥑🥝🥒🍐🍌🫐🍊🍉🥭🍈🍅🍍🥦🫑🥬🌽🥕🥔

I want to be more organised and remember everything I need
for each school day

To optimise my time better and try to make some
healthier lifestyle choices!

To be more involved in sports this year

To grow more unusual vegetables and fruits in my allotment

Your NEW
YEARS

RESOLUTIONS



Main Main (pre-selected) Options Dessert

M
O
N

Tomato & Basil Pasta
Jacket Potato

Cheese/Beans/Tuna
Fruity Mousse

T
U
E

Savoury Beef, Mashed
Potato, Vegetables &
Yorkshire Puddings

Jacket Potato
Cheese/Beans/Tuna

Vegetarian: Quorn
Halal: Lamb

Homemade
Raspberry Muffins

W
E
D

Chicken Pie with Roast
Potatoes & Vegetables

Jacket Potato
Cheese/Beans/Tuna

Vegetarian: Quorn 
Halal: Chicken

Rice Pudding

T
H
U

Sweet Potato & Lentil
Curry with Fluffy Rice

and Naan Bread

Jacket Potato
Cheese/Beans/Tuna

Arctic Role

F
R
I

Fish, Chips & Peas
Jacket Potato

Cheese/Beans/Tuna
Freshly Baked

 Cookies

Monday 20th - Friday 24th
january 2025



DISTINCTION FOR ALL PUPILS!

BRADFORD ROAD
SAFETY TEAM
WORKSHOPS

LAMDA
CONGRATULATIONS ON

YOUR EXAMINATION
SUCCESS



They helped cut up the fruits, then blindfolded
themselves to take a fruity taste test! 🍽️ Can
they guess what they’re tasting? 🧐🍇
It’s amazing to see them using their senses and
learning through play, all while discovering new
flavours and enjoying the magic of storytelling!
#Kindergarten #HandasSurprise
#FruitExploration #LearningThroughPlay

Today, kindergarten read the story
Handa’s Surprise and then had the
chance to dive into the world of
colourful fruits from the book!



West Yorkshire
under 11 boys

individual competition
at Table Tennis

Yesterday we played in the West Yorkshire under 11 boys
individual competition at Table Tennis.
The boys played in group's first with the top 2 in each
group proceeding to the quarterfinals.
Matches were of a very high standard and all played
some really good quality matches.
Zakariya came 3rd and James came 4th in their
respective groups. George came third in his group as
did William.
Abdullah was the Lady Lane champion as he made it to
the semifinals. This was a very tough match which he
played brilliantly but unfortunately his opponent played
better!
Well done to you all a credit to Lady Lane...especially
nice to hear from other school teachers who mentioned
James and George’s enthusiasm even when they
weren't winning!!
Great job boys I'm proud of you all. Miss Raw





Da

te
s for your Diary

january

monday 20th - Bradford Cross Country finals (F4/F5)
Tuesday 21st - UVI/LVI Leeds Playhouse: The Lion, The Witch &

The wardrobe
wednesday 22nd - Form 4 Form Assembly

— netball at Belmont grosvenor

Thursday 23rd - Bradford Cross Country finals (LVI)

Friday 24th - Cross Country at Bronte House
28th January - form 5 to headingley treatment works 

February

Monday 3rd - Friday 14th - gl assessments for Form 4 - uvi
Thursday 6th - Junior Young voices, Manchester
sunday 9th - saturday 15th - UVI SKI trip to Italy

wednesday 12th - Form 3 Class Assembly
Friday 14th - nursery stay & play

Friday 14th - School closes for half-term
Monday 17th - friday 21st - Holiday club



EXTRA CURRICULAR CLUBS


